Dear Resident

CREATION OF A NO COLD CALLING ZONE




Your road has been proposed as part of an initiative to protect householders from distraction burglars and bogus property repairers.   Doorstep Crimes of this type have been reported on the Island and therefore the No Cold Calling Zone will encompass ………………………………………..
Fortunately Doorstep Crimes are not common, but when they do happen they can be extremely upsetting.  Many people who call at your home are genuine, but some may turn up unannounced and try and trick their way into your home.  They may even turn up as builders or gardeners and attempt to charge large amounts of money for unnecessary work.

We would like your help to try and stop this happening by giving you the confidence to say “NO” to uninvited callers.  
Businesses such as Avon, Betterware etc who deliver catalogues and collect orders but do no “door knocking” are not included in the No Cold Calling Zone.  
The zone will be created by delivery of  an information pack being delivered to each home in the area which will contain a sticker to be displayed on the door or front window, and an explanatory letter.  The creation of the zone is being supported by the Trading Standards Service and Police.  The costs of the zone are being met by ……………………………………………………………

If you have any questions about the creation of a zone or feel that this is not something you wish to support please contact ……………………………………

Yours faithfully







